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Bridge Work on Carpenter Road in Genesee Township will detour eastbound 
traffic 
 
Flint, Michigan. --- 
 
The Genesee County Road Commission will perform bridge work on Carpenter Road just east 

of Bray Road in Genesee Township on Wednesday, December 12, 2018 from approximately 7:00 

a.m. until approximately 6:00 p.m., weather permitting.  Eastbound lanes will be closed to traffic.  

The only eastbound vehicles allowed through the work zone will be emergency vehicles and school 

buses.  Westbound traffic will remain open during the bridge work.  Motorists are advised to seek 

an alternate route.  Thank you for your patience. 

 
Please contact Ron Latimer at (810) 767-4920 Ext. 277 if you have questions.   

 
--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 
 


